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Thank you to everyone who has sent in photos of their ‘WOW’ moments from over the
summer! It’s wonderful to see so many pictures of family time, adventures, and trying
new things for the first time. These will be added to our WOW display as we continue
to explore and celebrate these special moments together. If you’d like to share yours,
please email your photo to the office.

A quick reminder that next Wednesday, the children will be taking part in the 'Big
Clean' and a recycling project. Please send in a carrier bag of clean, recyclable rubbish
on Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday for your child to use. We look forward to sharing
all the exciting activities from the day!

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs McArdle

 AutumnTerm - Wb 9th September 24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

Weds 18th Sept - National Clean Up Day

Weds 18th Sept - Phonics and Reading Sessions for YR & Y1 Parents

Friday 20th Sept - Fire Safety Talks for Y2 & Y6

Thurs 26th Sept - Languages Day

Friday 27th Sept - Harvest Worship and Breakfast

Friday 4th Oct - Poetry Recital

Sunday 6th Oct - Clitheroe URC Church Service Reception & Y1

Monday 7th Oct - Individual school photographs

DIARY DATES 



There are limited numbers available for the clubs which will be allocated on a first come, first
served basis

Girls Football Club - register with school office

To book Cookery School:-
https://flavourscookeryschool.co.uk/event/barrow-u-r-c-primary-school/

Rock Band - further details available from the office

THIS WEEK

If you shop at Asda, please sign up for
‘Cashpot for Schools’ via the Asda Rewards

app. It’s a couple of clicks to set up and Asda
will donate an extra percentage of your shop

to school. Thank you!
Find the latest edition of the SEND Newsletter with this link:-

https://www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=394&type=pdf

Flu immunisation
Wednesday 6 November 2024

This year, all pupils have the option to receive either the nasal flu or injectable vaccination.
Please can all parents access the link below to select the green YES for the nasal, the purple YES for

the injection or no if you do not wish your child to have either vaccination.
The link is now open and will close on 7th October.

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/2432d60a

Harvest Worship Collection
We are collecting donations on

behalf of Ribble Valley Foodbank
Please send into school by

Thursday 26 September to be
included in our Harvest Worship

display
Thank you

https://flavourscookeryschool.co.uk/event/barrow-u-r-c-primary-school/


Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

THIS WEEK

Star Awards

Headteacher Awards

Children that have joined
us at Barrow last week

spent time with Miss Fallon
and Tiny. 

Everyone enjoyed this time
together.


